NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
The Board of County Commissioners again appeals to the public for cooperation in observing LOAD LIMIT REGULATIONS on County Roads.  Owing to the present conditions of the roads it is absolutely necessary to observe these restrictions if roads are to be saved this Spring:

SINGLE AXLE – 300 pounds per inch width of tire, plus 2,000 pounds, not to exceed 12,000 pounds

TANDEM AXLE – 300 pound per inch width of tires, not exceed 12,000 pounds per axle
NOT TO EXCEED 6 TONS PER AXLE.

In case road restrictions are not observed it will be necessary to enforce the law regarding such restrictions.
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